
The EuroGOOS international conference
 
Every three years EuroGOOS brings together a broad range of implementers and users of operational 

oceanography services. The conference reviews the present ocean monitoring and forecasting capacities 

and oceanographic services and identifies new science and technology priorities. It facilitates dialogue, 

experience sharing and future planning with both European and international partners and stakeholders, 

towards a more coordinated response to global challenges and societal needs related to seas and oceans.

Key priorities of the 2017 EuroGOOS conference are:
 
•  Highlight the progress in linking and aligning European ocean observing stakeholders and initiatives 

towards building an integrated and sustained European Ocean Observing System (AtlantOS, INTAROS, 

and others);

•  Highlight the progress made in integrating and aggregating European marine data to enhance its  

societal and economic potential (Copernicus Marine Service, EMODnet, SeaDataNet, and others);

•  Identify community priorities regarding the evolution of the Copernicus Marine Service;

•  Evaluate the role of marine research infrastructures in the operational oceanographic system;

•  Emphasise new initiatives under way for polar seas (observation and predictive capabilities);

•  Explore some of the new technologies for coastal operational oceanography;

•  Elaborate the role of acoustic technologies in the ocean observing system;

•  Evaluate the ongoing efforts to integrate ocean observing and data initiatives at a global level,  

meeting the societal, policy and economic needs.

 

Registration and abstract submission: http://eurogoos.imr.no/

Twitter: #EuroGOOS  

The EuroGOOS 2017 international conference  
is co-organized by the Nansen Environmental and  
Remote Sensing Center (NERSC) and   
Institute of Marine Research (IMR) in Norway,  
as well as the EuroGOOS Office.
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